

Porters Grange Primary School & Nursery

Part of the Portico Academy Trust

Principal Miss D. Henley Vice Principal Mr M. Aggus Lancaster Gardens, Southend-on-Sea, Essex, SS1 2NS

Tel: 01702 468047 www.portersgrange.co.uk

Email: office@portersgrange.southend.sch.uk



CEO - Mrs C. Woolf

Tuesday 28th January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

This term, Year 3 have been reading and writing different stories, descriptions and information texts based on the rainforest. To link to our topic, we have organised an excellent visitor to come in from a company called Snakes Alive for the afternoon of **Friday 28**th **February.** This will be in school so their pick up time will not change.

The highly trained expert will be bringing in a selection of reptiles including lizards, snakes, invertebrates and tortoises. They also offer a handling session where the children have the chance to hold some animals however this is optional and completely the child's choice.

The children can be as involved as they would like but this is an excellent opportunity to develop their learning. The children will be creating their own work around this event too.

We have managed to subsidise the cost of this experience and therefore we only ask for a contribution of £2.50 per child. We would dearly like to be able to offer this experience to the children, but if we are not able to cover the costs, we will have to cancel the visit. Payment can be given to the school office or to the teachers

We thank you in advance for your on-going support and the contribution to this exciting opportunity and ask that if you have any questions please come and see us.

,	
I enclose the full payment of £2.50.	
Child's Name:	
Class:	
Signed	(Parent/ Carer



Mrs Tullett and Miss Taylor